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St Mawes Dental Practice would like to invite your child/

children to attend a NHS dental exam in October half 

term week (Monday 21st to Thursday 24th October 

2019). We have received limited additional funding until 

March 2020 and would like to give your child/ children 

the best start to their Oral Hygiene Care and education. 

 Please provide your school office with: Parent(s)/

Guardian(s) Name, contact number and how many chil-

dren you would like to see the Dentist. The Practice will 

contact you to arrange an appointment. For more infor-

mation about St Mawes Dental Practice please visit 

www.stmawesdental.co.uk. Nina Khaira and Team, St 

Mawes Dental Practice.  

Information needs to be sent to your school office by 

Mon 7th October. 
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https://learning.nspcc.org.uk/research-resources/leaflets/out-alone/ 

https://learning.nspcc.org.uk/research-resources/leaflets/out-alone/


 


